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As a follow-up to the discussion at the August 10 meeting of the Market Surveillance Committee (MSC), the CAISO is requesting additional written comments on convergence bidding, especially the level of granularity at which virtual bidding should be introduced within the CAISO markets.  
A number of parties have already submitted comments on this granularity issue, and those comments will remain posted and part of the record for stakeholder process.   This template is offered as a guide for any additional comments that participants may have based on the MSC discussion.  Documents related to this meeting are posted at:  http://www.caiso.com/1807/1807996f7020.html.
Comments should be submitted in any format by close of business on Friday, August 24, 2007 to: convergencebidding@caiso.com.
The CAISO offers the following questions as a guide for formulating stakeholder comments:
1. Would convergence bidding enhance your organization’s business needs.  If so, how?  What does your entity view as the primary benefits of convergence bidding to the CAISO’s energy markets?  
2. What are your entity’s views on the level of granularity at which the CAISO should introduce convergence bidding (LAP-level virtual bidding or nodal-level virtual bidding)?
3. What are your entity’s views on position limits (limiting virtual bidding to a percentage of the MW volume at each node)? 
4. What are your entity’s views on allocating costs to virtual bids?
5. What are your entity’s views about the optimal number of LAPs in California?
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